
Public Exhibition
Proposed redevelopment of Barrington 
Lodge, Barrington Road, Brixton

Aragon Property Ventures is looking to bring forward the 
redevelopment of the former Barrington Lodge Nursing Home to 
provide approximately 100 new private and affordable homes.

A public exhibition has been arranged to enable local 
residents and businesses to help shape the plans and to ask 
questions directly to the project team ahead of any planning 
application being submitted for the site later this year.  

The exhibition will be held on Friday 17 January 2014 
between 3pm and 8pm and Saturday 18 January between 
10am and 2pm at the former Barrington Lodge Nursing 
Home, Barrington Road, Brixton SW9 7LA.

We are keen to hear your thoughts on the proposal so please 
feel free to call in and find out more about the redevelopment 
of the site.

For further information please contact:   
Michael Wood at Indigo Planning on 020 8605 9400

We look forward to seeing you at the event. 


